
The Common Grant 
Application Language
Why is GLCF adopting Philanthropy 

MA’s Common Application?



A set of standard questions and common 
language developed by Philanthropy MA to 
make grantseeking easier and more efficient!

What is the Common App?



The traditional approach to grant applications 
leads to widely varying applications across 
grant requests and organizations. 

Standardized questions make it quicker and 
easier for grantseekers to apply and makes it 
easier for grantmakers to evaluate 
applications!

Why make the change?



Standardizing grant application language and 
questions eases the burden on applicants, 
allowing them to apply to more grants and to 
focus their energy on making a difference.

How will this impact grantseekers?



To learn more about 
the Common App, 

check out Philanthropy 
MA, and sign up for the 
GLCF newsletter to get 

updates!


